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Attention:  Jenny Campbell / Mandy Mulders 
 
It was a delight to meet with the ladies of the Evergreen Knitting group last Thursday.  
Thank you for inviting me to come and share more about Sweetpeas and what we 
have been doing to help those in need during the nationwide lockdown.  
Sweetpeas is a non-profit organisation operating within False Bay Hospital and the 
local communities of the South Peninsula.  We make up care packages and 
distribute them to moms of newborn babies who are in need.  In addition, we offer 
support and counsel to them in their role as new parents.   
 
An enormous thank you to those who generously donated the most beautiful knitted 
clothing, blankets and toys for our care packages.  Thank you for using your time 
during lockdown and your incredible talents to make a difference in the lives of 
others.  We are so very grateful. 
 
For more information, please follow us on Facebook (Sweetpeas Newborn Blessings) 
or contact Eve Holloway 0846266998. 
 
Kind regards 
 

EL Holloway 
 
Eve Holloway 
Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 


